
Dear Madam

As Residents of Watermark,Freshwater, my husband and I are very disappointed to note the 
proposed changes to our grassed area and would like to object strongly to the idea of a 
bowling green in the only green area available to residents of Watermark. 

The noise aspect of this proposal is most distressing, after all we have already been subjected 
to the noise of the sandstone replacement which took many many months and created 
disturbance to many of us.

The idea that the area would be licensed is most unacceptable as this will encourage even 
more noise which will impact on ALL residents of this complex. We bought into what we 
thought would be a quiet and secure home in our retirement years.

Please reject this proposal as it is totally unacceptable to the vast majority of Watermark 
residents.

Kind regards,
Lily and David Thompson (apt. 55)
Sent from my iPad
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